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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Matt Foushee <mfoushee@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 9:48 AM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: Re: 19WAIVER1027 Opposition

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

For Wednesday's meeting, I would again like to encourage enforcement of the scenic corridor. 
 
Matt 
 
On Wed, May 8, 2019, 1:11 PM Matt Foushee <mfoushee@gmail.com> wrote: 
The scenic corridor was put in place for a reason. Middletown is the only area on Shelbyville Road that is 
worse than Dixie Highway. Enforcement of the corridor is the only way we can change this over time. There's 
another coffee shop with a permit near Blue Bee Pottery. Walkable development is what we would like to see. 
 
Matt Foushee 


